

## You're Teaching My Child What?

Sex Education: A Psychiatrist Calls Foul

## **PUBLIC MEETING**

FOR: School Trustees / Principals / Senior Staff
VENUE: The Parenting Place, 300 Great South Road,
Greenlane, Auckland
DATE: 7pm Tuesday June 26, 2012

If you are a school Principal, a member of your local school board of trustees, or a senior teacher overseeing the health curriculum, you are invited to hear Dr Miriam Grossman's important message and research on sex education in schools.



Dr Grossman, M.D., is a board certified child, adolescent, and adult psychiatrist. She attended New York University Medical School and completed her residency in psychiatry, followed by a fellowship in child and adolescent psychiatry, through Cornell University.

She writes and speaks internationally to parents, students, educators, legislators and health professionals internationally on the dangers of political correctness in her profession. She is the author of YOU'RE TEACHING MY CHILD WHAT? A Physician Exposes the Lies of Sex Education and How They Harm Your Child (2009) and UNPROTECTED: A Campus Psychiatrist Reveals How Political Correctness in Her Profession Endangers Every Student (2006)

Dr Miriam Grossman has lectured at the UN Commission on the Status of Women and in Britain's House of Lords.

Her mission is to highlight the dangers of last century's anything-goes, condom-based approach to sexual health.

With examples from cutting edge research, she proves that sex is a serious matter, and can never be "casual," especially for girls. Her politically-incorrect books and lectures provide parents and school leaders with urgently needed ammunition to counter the hazardous messages that bombard young people, some of which come from trusted sources.

Dr Miriam Grossman is coming to New Zealand as a guest of Family First NZ.

TO REGISTER YOUR ATTENDANCE simply email admin@familyfirst.org.nz with the names of the attendees, the school represented, and the position in the school. There is NO CHARGE but registration is essential.

For further information, contact Family First on og 261 2426 or email us at admin@familyfirst.org.nz

